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The End of the Line in Morgantown 
 

 
 

Morgantown, Maryland, is not only the southern end of the ex-PRR Popes 
Creek line, it’s also the location of GenOn’s Morgantown Generation Station. 
In July it became “the end of the line” for three Alco RS1 locomotives. Two had 
been derelict for many years and a third had been relegated to back-up power 
status. Read about it in this High Green! Photo credit: Tom Cahill 
 
 
 
This Month’s Meeting: Wednesday, August 7 at 8 p.m. at the B&O Station in Silver Spring, MD, 
when Bill Hakkarinen will present a show on the station itself. 
 
Following Meeting: Saturday, August 31 at 1 p.m. at the Walkersville (MD) Community Park for the 
Joint Annual CRA/WSRR Picnic 


